
"
.

#"

![% mi,9 COXMLSSICR R
CORRIsp0ICENCHb UNITED STATES . ,,

f ,,n NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
0* WASHIN GTON,0.C. 205S:

n% ,.g:.i- May~2, 1980,,,.

cFFICE OF THE
COMMIS510NER

I

.

Raymond Marty, M.D.
Chairman
Consumer Affairs Commission
Dept. of Nuclear Medicine / Ultrasound
The Swedish Hospital Medical Center
1211 Marion Street .

Seattle, Washington 98104

Dear Doctor Marty:

Thank you for your letter of April 3,1980. I am sorry to be so tardy
in answering it, but I have been on a series of trips and speechmaking
tours in the interim.

I think your project to put together a set of fact sheets relative to
low level waste is an excellent one. It sh7uld have widespread use by
the members of the American College of Nucl aar Physicians and would also

~ *be very useful to us here.
,

We would be glad to help you -dro 3 )ur task in any way that we reasonably
can. I have asked Richard s #.ngham, our Director of the NRC
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety to ct7 tact you directly to
see what we might do.

'

Good luck in your effort.

Si\ ncerely, .

Joseph M. Hendrie
Commissioner

cc: Richard E. Cunningham
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